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To Rate Case Parties and Customers: 
 
The LB CRAC 3 Workshop scheduled for June 13, 2002, has been rescheduled for June 20, 

2002.  The second LB CRAC 3 Workshop scheduled for June 27, 2002, will go on as planned.  

 

The workshops will begin at 9:00 a.m. in the Rates Hearing Room, Room 223, located at 

911 NE. 11th Avenue, Portland, Oregon.  If you would like to participate by telephone for this 

meeting, please call Cain Bloomer at (503) 230-7443 or Cynthia Jones at (503) 230-5459 to be 

connected to the conference bridge. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
/s/ Byron G. Keep 
 
Byron G. Keep 
Manager for Power Products, 
  Pricing and Rates 
 


